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DATE: January 14, 2020

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Michelle Hatcher, Director, Water Management Department

SUBJECT:
COF Contract No. 2019-0092 A Professional Services Agreement With Trihedral, Inc. To Provide VT Scada
Software Licenses For The Water Treatment Plant, Wastewater Collection System, And Water Distribution
System.
Purpose
The purpose of this memo is to provide information to the Franklin Board of Mayor and Aldermen (BOMA)
concerning renewal of a group license of the VT SCADA software for the water treatment plant and the water
distribution and wastewater collection system monitoring program.

Background
When the water treatment plant (WTP) was completed in 2018 the automation of the facility was monitored
through VT SCADA, a program that was identified through the IWRP as the preferred method for remote
viewing of the of the processes and equipment. When the SCADA project was completed for the water
distribution and wastewater collection system in the spring of 2018, the remote viewing was integrated into
VT SCADA for ease of operations.

It is intent of this contract to integrate all the licenses into one package so remote viewing can be observed
across all facilities, with the plan on integrating the water reclamation facility into this license when it nears
completion.

Financial Impact
This total contract amount is $9,306.74 and was budgeted out of the WTP, wastewater collections, and water
distribution funds.

Recommendation
Staff recommends acknowledge this contract that will allow for seamless operations of the system.
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